
rom: Dori Knoff-Roselle [mailto:dorisbox2@hotmail.com] 

Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2007 9:14 AM 

To: planadmin 

Subject: 070034: New Land Enterprises (owner, Boris Gohkman) 2574 n. Downer 

 

PLEASE DO NOT allow the rezoning and the construction of buildings on this lot!!!!!!!!!!! 

 

I grew up in the area and bring my children there to shop, walk and visit old neighbors. 

This is not an appropriate location for the proposed structure. PLEASE preserve the 

integrity of this historic area- this is truly a unique spot. 

I will not be able to attend the meeting but want the governing bodies to CONSIDER this 

strong appeal for this company to find OTHER MORE SUITABLE acreage for thier buildings. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dori Knoff 

W9547 Skogen ROad 

Cambridge, WI 53523 

Former resident and frequent visitor 

of the Downer avenue neighborhood 


